
Good Morning Jaguar Family,  

I hope everyone is rested and ready to start a new day! Today is Thursday, May 9, 2019! 

Please stand for the pledge: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to 

the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for 

all.  

You may be seated.   

Please pause for a moment of silence.  

Thank you.  

Our character word of the week is Accomplishment.  

The mission of New Manchester High school is to provide meaningful learning experiences that 

develop the character, academic ability, and talent of all students.  

Here are your daily announcements:   

 This week’s EOC schedule is as follows: Thursday May 9 Algebra 1, and Friday May 10 US 

History   

 Great news! The Big Questions Debate Spring Edition is HERE!  Display your critical 

thinking and persuasive talents! No experience needed! Entry is only $3 for an individual and 

6 for a team! Top teams will receive a prize! See Ms. Conyers in D2112 or Ms. Robertson in 

D2106 for an application! 

 Summer school will be held from June 10th to July 19th. If you need to recover a credit, we 
highly encourage for you to be enrolled. The cost of summer school is $400 per credit, and 
must be paid in full by May 31st. Applications for summer school are located in the front 
wall pocket outside of the main office, as well as on our school website. For more 
information, please contact Teresa Brooks in the Counseling Department. 

 Step Team will be having tryouts for the upcoming school year, after school on May 14, 15 
and 16th from 4 to 6pm in Ms. Greene's Room C2211.  

Sports Announcements  

Good luck today to Chloe Jarrett, Kyellis Atwater, and Ike Nwosu at the State track meet.  

Admin Announcement 

We know the weather is getting warmer, however, dress code will continue to be enforced. 

Students need to dress for success to impress each and everyday. 

At this time we will do a courtesy dress code check. Please send student out of dress code 

directly to ISS. Please write their names down before sending them. 

 



As a reminder. No headphones and electronic devices can be out after the 8:35 bell or during 

transitions. Cell phones can only be used during your lunch time.  

 

As a reminder, you will need your badges daily to go between buildings, to get your lunch, and 

for the media center. Please keep your badges with you at all times. 

 

We are here to be the best high school in the district. We are #JaguarSTRONG. Where 

Scholarship, Talent, Respect, Opportunity, Noble intentions, and Gratitude are our focus. 

Freshmen will StartSTRONG, Sophomores will BeSTRONG, Juniors will StaySTRONG, and 

Seniors will FinishSTRONG.  

 

Good Luck Seniors today!! 

 

Jaguars let’s have a great and impactful learning day!! 

 

 


